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January 10, 2022 
 

To: All Grand Lodge Officers, Permanent Members, District Deputy Grand Masters and 
Lodge Secretaries 

 

RE: Annual New England Brotherhood Night – March 19, 2022 – Fairlee, Vermont 
 
Dear Brother: 
 

Enclosed is information regarding the 2022 Annual New England Brotherhood Night. This event was the 
creation of our late Brother M.W. J. Philip Berquist as an idea to bring closer relations with all the Brethren of 
New England. Traditionally it moves from State to State. This year it will be held in Vermont at The Lake 
Morey Resort, 82 Clubhouse Road, Fairlee, VT.  It would be nice to have a large contingent from 
Massachusetts present to honor the memory of Brother Berquist. All brothers are invited to attend that make 
a reservation. 
 
A social period will be held at 6:00 p.m. followed by a buffet dinner at 7:00 p.m. The cost for the dinner is 
$50.00 per person.  Attire is suit and tie. The speaker for the evening will be from the Grand Lodge of Maine.  
For those who wish to stay overnight a special rate of $149.00 is available.  You can make your hotel  
reservation by calling The Lake Morey Resort, at 802-333-4311. 
 
Reservations for dinner can be made by completing the Registration Form.  Please make check payable to the 
Grand Lodge of Massachusetts and mail reservation form and check to the Grand Lodge Business Office, 186 
Tremont Street, Boston, MA 02111 no later than March 7, 2022.   
 
Kindly invite any Masonic Brother who might be interested in attending this event. Please note this program is 
for Brethren and their ladies.  
 
Thank you. 
  
Cordially and Fraternally, 
 
 
 
Donald M. Moran 
Business Manager 


